United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Colorado State Office
2850 Youngfield Street
Lakewood. Colorado 80215-7210
www.co.blm.gov

In Reply Refer To:
3180 (CO-922)
Cathedral Bluffs Unit
COC76070X

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. DEC 1 7 2015

Attn: Judy Tatham
370 17" Street, Suite 1700
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Tatham:

The Bureau of Land Management (BLM) has determined that the following well is NOT capable
of producing unitized substances in paying quantities under the existing conditions:

Well Name APl Number Surface Location Report

Lease COC63934 &

th
CBU DHNS8B-1 A112100  05-103-11886  NENE, Sec. 11, T2S R100W 6" P.M. COC56840

The production will be handled on a lease basis for the CBU DHN8B-1 A11 2100 well. Since the
CBU DHNS8B-1 A11 2100 well was determined to be a nonpaying unit well and the lateral
intersects two Federal leases, a drilling and spacing unit must be established for the well, so the
BLM White River Field Office can approve a communitization agreement. Please notify the
BLM White River Field Office (Reneta Kawcak at (970) 878-3867) when the drilling and
spacing unit is approved.

Please contact Peter Cowan, Petroleum Engineer, at (303) 239-3939 if you have any questions
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Dttt nclllbe [~
Suzanne Mehlhoff

Chief, Branch of Fluid Minerals
Division of Energy, Lands, and Minerals



